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I do not support HB2004. No Ranked-Choice Voting System in Oregon! Every vote 

matters and my vote should not be manipulated should I not vote for the most 

popular candidate, just to fit a Democratic agenda. Thousands of people are moving 

from this state and sneaky tactics by the Democrat controlled Oregon state 

legislature like this will continue to encourage more to leave. Changing our voting 

system will not make the process or our state better.  


